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Family & Friends,

This is somewhat of a hard Christmas letter for me to write as it has
been a stressful year for many of us. We have all experienced a
charged political atmosphere with the recent election and this COVID
pandemic has impacted us daily. We have had to learn about social
distancing and how to try and keep a smile on behind our masks. For
me, the worst of this year was the passing of my love, Jodi.

Jodi slipped away from us on August 7th and | miss her immensely. It
was a difficult year for her as her health steadily declined, but through
it all she retained that graceful disposition that we all know her for.

~ This November | said goodbye for now to some special friends, put
Virginia in my rearview mirror and moved back to Colorado. As soon as
| crossed the Kansas-Colorado borderline | felt like | was home again.

I am currently staying in Arvada with my son, Christopher, his lovely
wife Katie and my ever-energetic grandkids, Bosco (2 yrs.) and Nico (6
mos.). | enjoy my new role as grandpa. If you wish to write to me while
I’'m at my kid’s-house, mail to 7059 Devinney Court, Arvada, CO 80004.

| am in the process of purchasing a new home in Castle Rock which is
located between Denver and Colorado Springs and is about an hour
drive south of Christopher’s place. Construction is scheduled to be
complete around the end of February. | am looking forward to getting
settled into a new place. Maybe I'll even get a dog.

I h‘ope you came through 2020 okay and that in these final days of the
year you find joy and love that comes from time spent with family and
friends.

| wish for you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
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